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Treated Wood Waste Now Accepted at the Tehama County/Red Bluff Landfill 

On August 31st, 2021, Governor Gavin Newsom signed Assembly Bill 332. This bill is effective 

immediately, and allows California solid waste landfills to accept treated wood waste. This means that 

Tehama County residents can once again bring treated wood waste to the Tehama County/Red Bluff 

Landfill. Previous rules that allowed the landfill to accept treated wood waste expired at the end of 

2020. 

 

The tipping fee for treated wood waste is $156.95 per ton. The minimum fee for up to 200 pounds of 

treated wood waste is $15.70. Please remember to tarp your load when bringing treated wood waste or 

any other waste to the landfill.  

 

 


